January 8, 2025

Dr. Andrew Wise Center Cass School District 66 699 Plainfield Road Downers Grove, IL 60516

Dear Dr. Wise,

Please accept this letter as a formal notification that I am resigning from my position as Technology Support at Center Cass School District 66, effective January 8, 2025.

I want to thank you for the opportunity to work at District 66 for the past 4 years. It's been a privilege to work alongside my colleague and my boss, both of whom I am very grateful for. They both provided me with experience and knowledge that I will carry with me throughout my life and career.

Thank you again for the opportunity to work at Center Cass School District 66. As I move on to the next stage of my career, I wish for nothing but the best for the district.

Sincerely,

Scott Holakovsky